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From: joe kirby

Sent: Wed, 15 Aug 2018 00:11:44

To: Planning

Cc: Grant Moir

Subject: Extension of new site for community use Aviemore Frank Spaven Drive
Sensitivity: Normal

Frank Spaven Drive

Dear Sir

I would like to take an opportunity to make my objections clear on the above site, this site is currently in use as a greenbelt area of Land for dog
exercise, kids recreation and football, Aviemore community enterprise have never undertook clear and concise engagement with the local residents
effected by any potential future development. Who are this community enterprise company that have identified this site for yet another hall in
Aviemore? Who are they elected by? This land must be retained in my eyes and can not be put into the local plan and must stay as it is. Should the
park decide to adopt this ludicrous suggestion it will be met with serious resistance.

Yours
Joe Kirby (community Councillor)
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